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Dear Mr. Coleman and Mr. Sanderson, 

On May 26, 2009, our office sent you a letter requesting a meeting to discuss negotiating a new 
Franchise Agreement while the existing Agreement is still in effect in order to guarantee a seamless 
transition for the future. We explained that the City of Cocoa Beach would like to use the existing 
Franchise Agreement as a starting point and then add additional terms as negotiated. In that letter, 
the City set out a list of topics for discussion. A copy of that letter is attached to this most recent 
correspondence. 

The City originally asked to begin negotiations in July but due to the delay in receiving requested 
data and documents, we made our second request for data and information on June 26", 2009, it 
appears that sometime in late August, 2009 would be more feasible. That would allow the City time 
to review the requested information. 

The City also requested that you designate someone that we could contact to try and schedule this 
first session. Since sending this request, we have not received any response with regard to a meeting 
to discuss the City's Franchise Agreement with FP&L or with regard to designating acontact person. 
We continue to assume that FP&L would like to develop a new franchise agreement with the City 
and to that end a timely response and designation of a contact person would certainly facilitate this 
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process moving forward. 

Your time and attention is most appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

James A. Fowl& 
City Attorney, Cocoa Beach 

cc: Charles J. Billias; City Manager, City of Cocoa Beach 
A.J. Hutson; Assistant City Manager, City of Cocoa Beach 
Kenneth M. Rubin, Esquire, Senior Attorney FP&L 
Ann Cole, Florida Public Service Commission Clerk 
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